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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 

OPEN LINE ON TNI 
 

YOUR QUESTIONS ON THE CLINICAL PROJECT 
 

Ilusiliriniqmi Pigutjiutini Qimirruniq 
 

 
Kuujjuaq, September 11, 2013 – The Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social 
Services (NRBHSS) is organizing an open line on TNI to answer questions from the public 
concerning the clinical project. 
 
Minnie Grey, Executive Director of the NRBHSS, and the three chairpersons of the advisory 
committees, will be on air to answer your questions concerning Ilusiliriniqmi Pigutjiutini 
Qimirruniq (clinical project). 
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“This initiative marks a major change in the philosophy of the Nunavik health and social 
services network. The guideline for development of the system is the result of a participatory 
and collaborative process centred on the needs and wishes of Nunavimmiut,” Minnie Grey, 
Executive Director of the NRBHSS, pointed out. 
 
 
Open line on TNI 
 
Date: 
 

September 17, 2013 

Time: 
 

9:00 a.m. 

Telephone number to dial: 
 

1-800-255-8901 
 

Frequency: 
 
Also available on the Web at: 

94.1 FM 
 
www.tni-rtn.com 

 
The NRBHSS is a public agency created in 1978 under the James Bay and Northern 
Québec Agreement. It is responsible for nearly the entire territory located north of the 55th 
parallel in terms of the provision of health and social services for the inhabitants of the 14 
communities. 
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Source: Nunavik Regional Board of Health and Social Services 
 
For information: Eric Duchesneau 

Communications Officer, NRBHSS 
819 964-2222, extension 275 

 


